
Returning for her 17th 
year, Mrs. Kayte 
Schryer will again be 
our Preschool Lead 
Teacher and Director. 
Miss Kayte’s program 
continues to be one of 
the best in our area.

Assisting Kayte, we 
welcome back Mrs. 
Brenda Dunham as the 
preschool assistant. 
Brenda and kayte are 
eager to welcome their 
preschoolers back for 
another great year.

New to our school this 
year is Ms. Gabrielle 
Stempky. Ms. Stempky 
comes to us with 
Kindergarten 
experience and will take 
over as our 
kindergarten teacher 
this year.

Assisting as an 
instructional aide in the 
kindergarten room will be 
Mrs. Jan Franz. Mrs. 
Franz will also continue 
to be involved in a 
variety of ways 
throughout the school.

Back for another year 
in 1st grade, Mrs. 
Jennifer Budzinski 
returns for her 11th 
year at Bishop Baraga. 
Mrs. Budzinski is 
looking forward to her 
new 1st graders.

We welcome back Mrs. 
Jody Reager as our 
second instructional 
aide in our lower 
hallway. Mrs. Reager will 
be working primarily with 
grades 1-3 but will also 
continue to help 
wherever is needed 
around school.

We are excited to 
welcome back all our 
school families and 
students for another 
great year at Bishop 
Baraga School. Below 
is our staff for the 
2023-24 school year! 
We’ll see you soon!



Returning as our 2nd 
grade teacher is Mrs. 
Linda May. Mrs. May is 
entering her 3rd year 
at Bishop Baraga and is 
ready for her new 2nd 
graders to join her for 
another great year in 
2nd grade. 

We welcome back Ms. 
Haley Stempky, but as 
our new 3rd grade 
teacher for the 23-24 
school year. Ms. 
Stempky is looking 
forward to taking on 
the 3rd grade next 
year.

      Back as the 4th 
grade teacher next 
year will be Mrs. Denice 
Sabolsky. Mrs. 
Sabolsky enters into 
her 3rd year at Baraga 
and is always coming up 
with fun new ideas for 
our school.

Our 5th grade 
homeroom teacher will 
be Mrs. Jill 
Kwiatkowski. Mrs. K will 
be teaching in both the 
middle school and the 
3rd grade, as well as 
running our school art 
program.

Returning as our 6th 
grade homeroom 
teacher and middle 
school science teacher 
is Mrs. Katherine 
Lentell. Mrs. Lentell will 
also be teaching the 
level 1 ELA and Level 2 
Math.

Ms. Cynthia Homant will 
return as our 7th 
grade homeroom 
teacher. Ms. Homant 
will teach our middle 
school social studies, 
Level 1 math and level 
2 ELA. 

Back to run our 
school office is Mrs. 
Ann Couture. Mrs. 
Couture always brings 
her best and is always 
willing to help our 
families and students 
each and every day. 

Back to run the 
lunchroom will be Mrs. 
Lisa Ptasnik. Mrs. 
Ptasnik will be running 
the breakfast and 
lunch programs as well 
as assisting in other 
places when needed as 
well.


